
NOTICE TO RECEIVE BIDS

Notice is hereby given that the Adams County Board of Commissioners will 
receive bids for the supply of bituminous products for use by the Adams 
County Highway Department.  Bids will be received by the Adams County 
Auditor, at 313 West Jefferson Street, Room 233, Decatur, Indiana 46733 
until Tuesday, March  7, 2023 at 10:00 a.m.  Bids must be sealed and shall 
state the unit price to supply the products according to the specifications. Bids 
received will be opened and read aloud after 10:00 a.m. on March 7, 2023.

Specifications for the materials and products to be supplied can be obtained 
from the Adams County Highway Department by calling 260-692-6222 or 
from the Adams County Auditor by calling 260-724-5303.

Bradley A. Yoder, Supervisor
February 1, 2023
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